
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 

In re: Petition for rate increase by Florida City 
Gas. 

DOCKET NO. 20170179-GU 
 
DATED:  February 2, 2018 

 
 

NOTICE OF SERVICE OF FLORIDA CITY GAS’ SUPPLEMENTAL RESPONSES 
TO CITIZENS’ 8TH SET OF INTERROGATORIES (NO. 175)   

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Florida City Gas (“FCG”), by and through its 

undersigned counsel, has served its Notice of Service of Supplemental Responses to Citizens’ 8th 

Set of Interrogatories (No. 175) to Danijela Janjic, Esquire, Florida Public Service Commission, 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, FL, djanjic@psc.state.fl.us, this February 2, 2018.     

 
     

Respectfully submitted, 
 

      
     Gregory Munson 

    Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
    215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
    Tallahassee, FL 32301 
    (850) 521-1706 
 
   Attorneys for Florida City Gas 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the foregoing filing has been served by 

Hand Delivery and/or Electronic Mail this 2nd day of February, 2018, upon the following: 

Virginia Ponder 
Office of the Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 West Madison St., Rm 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
 
Walter Trierweiler 
Danijela Janjic 
Florida Public Service Commission  
General Counsel’s Office 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard  
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
 
A.J. Unsicker/L.L. Zieman/N.A. Cepak/R.K. Moore 
c/o AFLOA/JACE-ULFSC 
139 Barnes Drive, Suite 1 
Tyndall AFB FL 32403 
(850) 283-6347 
andrew.unsicker@us.af.mil 
ULFSC.Tyndall@US.AF.MIL 
lanny.zieman.1@us.af.mil 
natalie.cepak.2@us.af.mil 
ryan.moore.5@us.af.mil 
Andrew.Jernigan.3@us.af.mil 
ebony.payton.ctr@us.af.mil 

 

By:    
 Beth Keating 
 Lila A. Jaber 
 Greg Munson 
 Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
 215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
 Tallahassee, FL  32301 
 (850) 521-1706 
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